
 
 
To,               Date: 13.11.2024 
The Manager 
Bombay Stock Exchange Limited 
The Corporate Relationship Department, 
14th Floor, New Trading Dalal Street, Fort 
Rotunda Building, Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Tower, 
Dalal Street Fort, Mumbai-400 001 
 
Subject:  Discrepancy observed by the Stock Exchange vide its email dated 11th November, 
2024. 
 
Scrip Code - 531676 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
With reference to your above email, we hereby attach standalone financial results for the 
quarter ended and half year ended on 30th September, 2024 duly signed by the Chairman and 
Whole-time director of the company. By oversight copy of signed by CFO was attached. There 
is no change in any particulars of financial results uploaded earlier.  
  
Hope you find the same in order and kindly take the same on record.  
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
FOR, VAGHANI TECHNO - BUILD LIMITED 
 
 
 
 
Nishit Kantilal Savla  
Director & CFO  
DIN: 01552667 
Encl: As above 
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